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Find out more at... Email any questions to... 

@ESJ_Primary 

www.elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk 

office@elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk 

head@elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk 

Headteacher’s Notes: 

Many of you will know that sport is a personal passion of mine and P.E. and School 

Sport is an area of the curriculum that I am always very keen to get involved in and 

find out exactly how our pupils are getting on.  Thanks to the huge range of skills and 

activities on offer through our P.E. curriculum, after-school clubs, lunch-time clubs 

and school sports teams, I know that the opportunities for the pupils of ESJ are              

wide-ranging and in many cases hugely confidence building. 

Already this year, it has been particularly rewarding to see the successes of our older 

children through school sports competitions and festivals.  From the quick hands of 

our sport speedstacking team last term, to the successes of our Girls football team in 

reaching the Cambs County Finals, we can see the fruits of our work in P.E. lessons 

and the commitment of the children to develop their own skills and performances.  I 

am excited to see what the rest of the year holds for our other school sports teams 

for sure! 

I am very sure that many of the ESJ pupils take part in sports clubs outside of school 

and I am very keen to find out all about the successes, challenges overcome and 

how they doing.  It would be fantastic to feature some of these in our school      

newsletters - feel free to email head@elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk with any sports stars of 

the future! 

Finally from me this week, a sincere thank you to the school community for your       

understanding, patience and support with the upcoming N.E.U. strike action.  It is 

very much appreciated. 

Mr Henson 

The ESJ Girls Football Team were winners of the Ely District competition last week 

and took part in the Cambs County Finals today - our very own young Lionesses! 
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Spring Term 1  

2023 

Dates for your Diary... 

Fri 3rd Feb - Friends ‘Film Night’ (5:30pm) 

w/b Mon 6th Feb - Parent Consultations Week  

(email cgodfrey@elystjohns.cambs.sch.uk if you still need to book a place) 

Thur 9th Feb - School Photograph Day (individual and sibling) 

                                     

 

   

  

Tell everyone..! 

The Friends team are always looking 

for new parent volunteers to       

support their fantastic work.    

Whether you can give some, lots or 

just a little time, please do come 

along! 

 

ESJ have signed up for the chance 

to win Lego Education equipment 

through vouchers being published in 

the Ely Standard from w/b 20th    

February until w/b 24th April 

Please look out for the vouchers and 

collect as many as you can!  We will 

share details of how to hand them 

in to school later in the year. Thank 

you! 


